
 

Promotional for December 

 

Hello to All, not many got to see the leaves fall as Winter has hit many of us quicker than we all thought 
for those who are still enjoying the fall season enjoy the colors nature must give us. 

It looks like of things have been happening at National Home so I thought I’d share. All those that are 
interested in finding out more or wanna stay in the now join the Facebook page District10-VFW National 
Home or join the 100 Birthday Celebration group at VFW National Home 100 Birthday Celebration 2025. 

National Home is asking that our Dept. Consider purchasing a brick on behalf of the Dept. something 
maybe we can consider. For those that have a brick you can go to NH website and to the tab that has 
bricks, Hit control F and search by name. 

There are 34 occupied, 82 children and 51 parents, which all transitioned to the Red, White and Blue 
program when they transition each family works with a case manager, children are given opportunities 
for recreational programs, learning opportunities and holiday celebrations and field trips. The support 
that National Home gives enables them to build a solid foundation for growth, stability and a better 
future. 

The welcome Center is under construction and coming along nicely. Projects in the works are guest 
Lodge, H&E building, and administration building all have projects underway. And as they are done, they 
will keep us updated. 

Thanksgiving and Christmas are just around the corner so please get on Amazon prime and check out the 
needs list for National Home and give from your heart. 

Again, Happy  Holidays from my family to yours. 

Barbara Santillanes 

Dept. of NM National Home Chair 

 

 


